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Ed Klotzbier joined the College Board in March 2012 as Vice President of the 
New England Regional Office and has since expanded his role to include 
leading the Higher Education Academic Relations Team. In his dual role, 
Klotzbier oversees the College Board’s educational programs and services 
across K-12 and higher education in the six New England states and the 
organization’s outreach and engagement efforts with presidents, provosts, 
deans and faculty at member institutions. He also manages strategic 

partnerships with national higher education associations and leads a team dedicated to working 
with college faculty and other academic leaders on Advanced Placement credit and placement 
policies. Klotzbier previously served as Vice President for Student Affairs at Northeastern University. 
As both administrator and educator, he spent over a decade on the transformation of Northeastern 
to a modern and diverse residential campus community, focused on strategies around student 
success and retention. Klotzbier holds a juris doctorate from New England School of Law and a 
bachelor’s degree in public administration from Northeastern University.  Prior to his experience 
in higher education, Klotzbier worked in corporate affairs for Mellon Financial Corporation, with 
the law firm of Palmer & Dodge, and in Massachusetts State Government.   
 


